
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.) 

Telephone:020 8688 4216 
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk 
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk 

Tuesday 17th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 Off Site Educational Visit: Coming to England with Baroness Floella Benjamin at BFI Southbank 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the school has been successful in booking tickets to take Year 6 to listen to the 

inspirational Baroness Floella Benjamin at the British Film Institute (BFI) in London on Tuesday 31st October 2023. 

 

In this interactive event, Floella takes pupils through her film Coming to England which is an adaptation of her 

autobiography and charts her journey from Trinidad to Britain in the early 1960s. Following the screening Floella will talk 

to the pupils and explore the themes of difference, discrimination and anti-bullying through her own inspiring story. 

 

The cost for this off-site educational experience breaks down to just £4.00 per child.  Please make payment via ParentPay 

on or before Monday 30th October 2023. 

 

The event starts at 10:30am so it is most important that all pupils arrive at school promptly by 8:50am as we will need to 

have left school by 9:00am at the latest in order to walk to South Croydon station. We shall be travelling by train to 

London Bridge and then on to Waterloo East Station. We shall return to school by 3:20pm. 

Please send your child to school in full school uniform with appropriate outer layers depending on the weather.  They 

will also need a packed lunch, including water.  If you would like your child to receive a packed lunch from the School 

Kitchen, please indicate this on the slip below. 

 

If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email year6@howard.croydon.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss J De Saulles 

Headteacher 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 6 Off Site Educational Visit: Coming to England with Baroness Floella Benjamin at BFI Southbank 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher on or before Friday 20th October 2023 

 

Child’s Name and Class:_____________________________________________________ 

 

I consent to my child visiting BFI Southbank on Tuesday 31st October 2023. 

 

I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home on this date. 

 

-OR- 

 

Please provide my child with a packed lunch from the School Kitchen. 

 

Signed:______________________________________________________   Date:___________________ 

 

Print Name:__________________________________________________ 
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